
 

 
 

 
March 22, 2023 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

The Parks & Recreation department and the Procurement Division recommend award of ITB No. 
14-23, Mechanically Blown Engineered Wood Fiber Services, to IMulchFL Inc. of Oakland, 
Florida, the lowest most responsible bidder, in accordance with the bid specifications, in the 
estimated amount of $100,000 annually, for the term of one (1) year, with two (2), one (1) year 
renewal options. 
This award recommendation will be considered by the City of Clearwater’s City Manager.  
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Analyst at 
Kelly.Rogers@myclearwater.com or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, 
PO Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Kelly Rogers 
Kelly Rogers 
Procurement Analyst  
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